May 17, 2016

As the Member of Parliament for
Wellington-Halton Hills
I would like to send my congratulations to

Polycorp Ltd.

Please accept my best wishes on the special occasion of your receipt
of the

Wishing you joyous celebration of your achievements
as well as every success in the future.

Hon. Michael Chong, P.C, M.P.
Wellington-Halton Hills
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